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There is a great need for apartments here in Ravalli County. | am leaving a much needed job in the Mental Health,
Elderly care field because the housing here is designed only for them. Without house managers to run the peaceful
loving stable group homes for mentally disabled or developmentally disabled, tge housing will eventually be closed
down. Where will they live? It is going to increase the heavy burden on law enforcement and cause more crime and
other issues for citizens, the Healthcare network, Westhouse crisis center and many other businesses. Ravalli county is
so beautiful. Having beautifully minded people working in this field is a treasure to hold onto..all it takes is affordable
apts in the $500-700 range.



